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915 2025 Proposal Acceptance

July 30, 2025
Dear Tara Tucker,

On behalf of Arizona State University and the Division for Emotional and Behavioral Health, we are:
pleased to confirm the acceptance of your in-person proposal, Systematic Review for Writing
Strategies for Students with Autism, Developmental Disabilities, and/or Intellectual Disabiltes:
Supporting Diverse Leamers in Inclusive Classrooms, for the 48" Annual Teacher Educators for
Children with Behavioral Disorders Conference in Tempe, Arizona November 20-21, 2025.
Congratulations!

Please review the important information below regarding your presentati

= This email is only sent to lead presenters. Lead presenters are responsible for notifying any
co-presenters.
« Al presenters must register by October 1, 2025 to be induded in the program.

 Visit https://education.asu.edu/annual-Z8¥-conference to register.

= You will be notified of the day and time of your in-person presentation by September 1, 2025.

We look forward to seeing you and apprediate your continued leadership in the education of students with EBD.

Cordially,

Heather Griller Clark, Ph.D.
IE&8, Conference Coordinator





